
Please contact Meg Cullen at meg.cullen@nillumbik.vic.gov.au or 9433 3293 (Monday or Friday only) with any questions. 

Conservation Futures  
Seeking project proposals from Nillumbik Landcare group members 
 
Conservation Futures is a three year project, led by the Nillumbik Shire Council, with project partners including the 

Nillumbik Landcare Network.  This project focusses on on-ground works to assist in the conservation of nine key 

threatened species in Nillumbik and surroundings.  This project works with public and private land managers and an 

allocation of the budget is to assist the Nillumbik Landcare Network with threatened species conservation works.  

Each year for the next three financial years, the project will be able to assist with fox control (up to $5,417), weed 

control (up to $5,603), fencing important vegetation (up to $5,556) and enhancement plantings (up to $833).    

Nillumbik Shire Council is seeking potential project proposals from members of Nillumbik’s Landcare groups.  Please 

fill out the project proposal form below and return to meg.cullen@nillumbik.vic.gov.au by the 18th of August 2017.   

Please note that all projects will need to be completed by 31st May 2018, basic project report will also be required. 

Project proposal form 
 
Project title:  

Contact Name:              Landcare Group: 

Email:               Phone: 

Species: Please select from the list below the species that your protect will help to protect 

Brush-tailed Phascogale  Clover Glycine  

Common Dunnart  Rosella Spider Orchid  

Eltham Copper Butterfly  Charming Spider Orchid  

Round-leaf Pomaderris  Wine-lipped Spider Orchid  

Matted Flax-lily    

 

Project location and description of works: Please describe the details of your project and specify the property 

address/s where the proposed works are to be undertaken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakdown of costs: Please itemise the costs of your project below 

Item/task description Cost (ex GST) 
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